
Fall is Here!   
Welcome Fall! Our students are doing great things, we have finished 
all of our diagnostic assessments and are really rolling with our 
classroom instruction. Student council has been voted for and has a 
meeting next week! They have already set up our first skating party 
for this Thursday! Our Longfellow Leaders are also having big things 
happening. They will be featured on Fox 8 news saying the pledge! 
Our students are working hard at showing MIGHTY behaviors, take a 
minute and ask your student what being MIGHTY means. :) 


Mums sale pick up is this Saturday from 12:30pm-2:30pm. We can’t 
wait to see all of your front porches decorated for fall! The next 
PTA meeting is October 7th at 6:30pm in the cafeteria.  
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Office Reminder 
You must have your 
drivers license to 
pick up a student 
from the office or 
nurse.  

We are here to 
help!  
Mrs. Watson 
Principal Mrs. 
Pasquale Asst. 
Principal 

Don’t forget to 
join the PTA.  
longfellowpta01@g
mail.com 

MAIN OFFICE  
Phone: (440) 975-3720 

Secretaries: Mrs. 
Gabriel and Ms. 

Palermo 
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ATTENDANCE LINE  
If your child is sick 
please contact our 

attendance line before 
9am. 440-283-4086
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OUR MISSION  

To increase student 
achievement by putting 

students first, quality 
instruction, and time on task
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68 Hours Of Hunger  
Every child is eligible for the 68 
Hours of Hunger program. Please 
read the following attachment and 
if you are interested, fill out the 
permission form or email your 
child's teacher. If you have any 
questions please contact Jacque 
Sparent.  See the link below.
.https://docs.google.com/
document/d/

POSITIVE SHOUT OUTS! WAY TO BE MIGHTY! 

Longfellow Vision and Hearing Day  

When: Tuesday, September 28, 2021. 
Screening will be for Kindergarteners, First 
Graders, Third Graders, Fifth Graders, and 
new students to Willoughby Eastlake Schools. 
If you like for your student NOT to be 
screened, please call the School Clinic and 
leave a message. School Clinic Phone 
Number: 440-283-2241.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1vFW6X5UyvGpFgpEihyIQg5fcA9ukfbjNRGGOTDpuMeU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1vFW6X5UyvGpFgpEihyIQg5fcA9ukfbjNRGGOTDpuMeU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1vFW6X5UyvGpFgpEihyIQg5fcA9ukfbjNRGGOTDpuMeU/edit?usp=sharing


Child Find

SPECIAL EDUCATION

Special education means specially designed instruction, at no 
cost to the parent, to meet the unique needs of a handicapped child.  

Special Education Programs are provided for all children who have a 

handicapping disability.  A disability in this instance means conditions 

such as: hearing impairments, visual impairments, speech or language 

impairments, learning disabilities, mental retardations, other health 

impairments, physical impairments, autism, and traumatic brain 

injury.  Every handicapped child in Ohio is entitled to services 

provided by the school district in which they reside, including 

children with disabilities who are homeless children or are wards 
of the state.  These services include: evaluation services for all 
children birth through twenty-one years, diagnostic services for all 

children birth through age twenty-one years of age, and educational 

programs for children three through twenty-one years of age.  If 

you know of a child who is handicapped or at risk and NOT receiving 

services, please contact the Willoughby-Eastlake City School District’s 

Pupil Service Office at 440-975-3800.


MIGHTY MUSTANGS 

Motivated 

In Control 


Good Manners

Honest 


Team Player 

You and I Matter !
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ANONYMOUS REPORTING  
The district has adopted an anonymous 
reporting program where parents and students 
can anonymously share information with 
school officials and law enforcement about 
threats to student safety - whether that involves 
a threatened mass incident or harm to a single 
student. 
The information is on our district web page.  
Here's how to access it: 
1.  Go to the main page. 
2.  Click students 
3.  Click safe schools 
4.  Click the green box to the left of the words, 
safe schools 
This will take you to the safe schools help 
hotline number. 
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